Announcements
May 14, 2018

ANNOUNCEMENT DAYS

Hey Key Clubbers! We will have our last meeting of this school year on Monday, 5/14
May 14 at 7pm in the Choir room. There are opportunities for service during the
summer. Find out how you can help!

Prom and graduation season is right around the corner and SADD encourages you | 5/14
to stay safe. If you are attending prom, stop by the pit to sign the prom promise, and
win gift cards or candy prizes.

Friday’s trivia answer: 74% of teens report feeling pressured to use drugs or alcohol
on prom night.

Today’s question: What percentage of teens actually use drugs or alcohol on prom
night?




